November 26, 1994

Secretary of State
Room 203, Statehouse
P.O. Box 83720

Boise, Idaho 83720 0080

o5 28— .
Re: Intermountain Waste Services, Inc. _//’W W

To Whom It May Concern:

The intentions of this letter is to advise your office of the following
changes with specific regards to the above noted referenced Idaho
registered corporation.

In May of 1994, 1 resigned my position as Secretary/Treasurer of
Intermountain Waste Services, Inc.,. My recent research is showing
me as an officer of Intermountain Waste Services, I'm not.

At my request would take note of the following change and keep a
copy of this letter with the other related documents of Intermountain
Waste Services, Inc., held at your office.

If you have any questions please feel free to write me at: HC 79
Box 2230, Oreana, Idaho 83650. I assume you find all in order and
thank you for your prompt attention with specific regards to my noted
request.

Sincerely,

John Cﬂ,@teiner
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